
  

 

Daily COVID-19 Update to NSDA Members – Friday, 

May 22, 2020 
 

 

 

The NSDA will endeavour to provide a weekday COVID-19 update to members 

with short news bullet points in four identified areas. 

• Return to practice:  no further update since yesterday. Staff and volunteers 

are preparing content for member and staff information on returning to 

practice. 

• Pandemic Insurance: no further update since yesterday. 

   

• Government Support: we are anticipating a government announcement on 

this next week.  

   

 

 


